
Blundell Elementary School
Bobcat WagBobcat Wag

june 19-23june 19-23

Monday, june 19Monday, june 19

Tuesday, june 20Tuesday, june 20

Wednesday, june 21Wednesday, june 21

Thursday,Thursday,    June 22June 22

Friday, june 23Friday, june 23

Upcoming dates...Upcoming dates...
Monday, June 26--Recognition Assembly @ 9am in the gym
Tuesday, June 27-- 
Wednesday, June 28-Circus Arts for some classes-Thank you to the
Richmond School District for the day!
Thursday, June 29-Final school day of the year for students!
Friday, June 30---Administrative Day--School Closed!




Last Breakfast
Club of this

yea!
8am in the

gym

Circus Arts
Workshops by
Sand Northrup
"One Woman

Circus"

Grade 7 Year
End Assembly
@ 9am in the

gym

PAC HOT
LUNCH
Sushi





IMPORTANT DATES
THROUGH THE END OF

JUNE 2023
Thursday, June 22--Last Breakfast Club for this year. 
Friday, June 23--Grade 7 Farewell Assembly @ 9:00am and
Grade 7 day of fun!
Monday, June 26--Recognition Assembly @9am--Blundell
community recognizes all those individuals who help to make
our community a wonderful place to be!  This includes staff
and students! 
Wednesday, June 28--Report cards to be posted.
Thursday, June 29--Final day for students--Full day ends at
2:45pm
Friday, June 30-Administrative Day--school closed for
students.



2023-2024 
Calendar Dates

*Please note:  some dates were corrected

SUMMER HAPPENINGS AT
RICHMOND BAPTIST
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WANDS BY DIV. 4

BAND PERFORMANCE



TRACK AND FIELDTRACK AND FIELDTRACK AND FIELD
RIBBON ASSEMBLYRIBBON ASSEMBLYRIBBON ASSEMBLY











MULTIWIZARDMULTIWIZARDMULTIWIZARDTOURNAENTTOURNAENTTOURNAENT   



To our PAC--our small and very mighty group of 4
parents that do the organization and many more

that volunteer their time to make events happen!  A
very special acknowledgement to these 4

individuals:



Joyce Lee
Gloria Ma
Shay Oav

Winnie Kwok



These members make up the PAC executive.  They
do all of the "behind the scenes" organization for

our hot lunch days and fundraisers and special
events that have taken place this year.  Due to
these 4 individuals--we have had too many hot
lunches to count, a skate night in December, a

movie afternoon and a most delicious pizza lunch
on this most important Mulitwizard tournament

day and a yummy cold treat to end today.  



Thank you to our parent volunteers that hele to
drive on field trips, to hand out the hot lunches and

to sell snacks.  All of this support makes for a
wonderful bobcat community!


